
To whom it may concern: 

I strongly oppose the HB 3464 which expands the sanctuary status in Oregon for the 

illegals.  Too many people have died defending this country to let the lawless run 

amuck: there are legal ways to come here. This not only would protect illegals but 

even the ones that are committing crimes besides sneaking into the country. thank 

you. 
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